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AGENDA 
Zoning Board of Adjustment 

Public Meeting 

Tuesday, October 10, 2017 @ 7 pm 

 

 

 6pm Meeting with Counsel 

 Call to Order by Chair 

 Roll Call by Secretary 

 Review and Acceptance of draft minutes 07.25.17 

 

Old Business: 

New Business: 

 Application for a an Appeal from an Administrative Decision submitted by Elaine 

A. Clow, 357 Queen Street Boscawen & Andrew Newcomb, 171 King Street, 

Boscawen concerning the Planning Board decision of 08.29.17 voting to accept 

application for Site Plan Review (Dollar General), concerning Zoning Ordinance 

Article V, Minimum Dimensional Requirements, Article VIII, Off-Street 

Parking Requirements, Parking Calculation & Use of Parking Areas for 

Maneuvering Areas, on property owned by The Peach Pond Trust, 100 River 

Road, Boscawen, NH, with a location of 169 King Street, Boscawen NH, Tax Map 

81A, Lot 42, in a COM zone. 

 

 

Other Business: 

 

 

Next Meeting: October 24, 2017 at 7pm. 

 

 

 

Should you have any questions, please contact Kellee at keasler@townofboscawen.org  
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